
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 3

NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall

12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

SUNDAY, APRIL 7

9:00 AM Morning Worship

10:00 AM Sunday School

MONDAY, APRIL 8

9:00 AM Clothes Closet Work Day

6:30 PM Men’s Ministry

TUESDAY, APRIL 9

9:30 AM Salvation Doll Team Meeting

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10

NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall

12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

5:00 PM Finance Ministry Team Meeting

SATURDAY, APRIL 13

9:00 AM Clothes Closet Open

SUNDAY, APRIL 14

9:00 AM Morning Worship

Quarterly Church Conference

10:00 AM Sunday School

11:00 AM Deacons’ Meeting

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 19

NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall

12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

MONDAY, APRIL 22

9:00 AM Clothes Closet Work Day

NOON NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

TUESDAY, APRIL 23

9:30 AM Salvation Doll Team Meeting

2:45 PM Clothes Closet Open

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24

NOON Twice Fed in the Social Hall

12:30 PM Twice Fed - Facebook Live

SUNDAY, APRIL 28

9:00 AM Morning Worship

10:00 AM Sunday School

Counting Ministry Team for April
Buck Harvey
Bill Sanders

Linda Sanders
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                   Associational WMU
                   Spring Meeting

                   Monday, April 15, 2024
                   6:00 p.m.

                   FBC, Fairfax

The meal will begin at 6:00 p.m. followed by the meeting

at 7:00.  Husbands and wives are invited to attend.  Jess
Archer, WMU Executive Director, will be speaking as
well as Tim and Jody Cross, guest missionaries.

Prayer Walkers Needed
April 14-21, 2024

How Many Miles Can We Cover?

Come join us and pray for our community.  The sign up

sheet and specific routes are available on the table by the

office door.  You may sign up beginning April 8.
Choose a card with the route explained and record the
route you walked when completed.  Door hangers will
be available for you to pick up and hang on doors of
households for whom you prayed while walking. 
Prayer Walking is simply walking a route and praying
for the people/households/things you see as you walk. 
We recommend that you go with two or more.

If you are unable to walk, you are welcome to ride and

pray.  Please note route, number of people, and date when

you have completed your praying.

Christmas Boxes

for 5-9 Year Old Girls!

April Collections ~ Clothes
Dresses

Pants
T-Shirts
Socks
Shoes

Sandals

We have some shopping to do
to fill more boxes than last year!

April 1 Val Jacobson
April 2 Albert Jenness
April 6 John Christian McKenzie
April 11 Cassie Brown
April 11 Kelly Brown
April 12 Betty Vincent
April 16 David Hatcher
April 16 Charlie Boyles
April 20 Mary Margaret Tucker
April 25 Cindy Holyfield
April 28 Sharon Heape

Congratulations to Chase and Laura Hiers on the birth
of their son, Buddy Waldo Hiers, IV.  Finn was born
March 25, 2024, weighing 6 pounds, 14 ounces, and
was 20 inches.  The proud grandparents are Rusty and
Michelle Purdy and Wallie and Renee Hiers.  Ernie
Glynn, Russ and Mary Purdy, Buck and Phyllis Harvey,
and Buddy and Emily Hiers, are the great-grandparents,
and Henry and Sylvia Brunson are the great uncle and
aunt.

Sunday, April 14, 2024

Following Worship

Dear Church Family,

We thank you for all you have done for us during the
trials of life recently.   We appreciate the cards and
food you brought to us.  Also, the visits and phone calls
have meant so much.  We hope 2024 will find us doing
much better and we will be bak in church services with
you.

All our love,
Doug and Linda Sue Elkins

We have been praying for four year old Jackson
Lawson, a student at Ben Hazel Primary School, who
was recently diagnosed with a rare cancer.  You can
help Jackson’s family, as well as other families, by
collecting your beverage tabs to donate to the Ronald
McDonald House, a home-away-from-home for
families of seriously ill or injured children.   Look for
containers around the church to drop your tabs in.

The following was posted on Facebook by Jackson’s
mom, Reanna Lawson, on March 5:

“On February 23rd we got the worst news a parent
could receive. Jackson has cancer. He has
Rhabdomyosarcoma, which is a rare soft tissue
sarcoma. It’s in his jaw. They have to treat it with
chemo and radiation. He started chemotherapy last
night and got his first round. He will have 40 weeks of
chemo and some radiation. Then we’ll have a year of
“maintenance” which will be a monthly chemo. He’s
had tons of scans done and thank the Lord it’s only in
his jaw!”

We extend sincere Christian sympathy to Mike Thomas
and family in the recent loss of his mother, Lillian
Thomas.


